
FALMOUTH ROUTE ONE INFRASTRUCTURE PROJECT  

Construction Update #3.1, May 30, 2014 

 

 

The previously-mentioned test pit excavation to be dug at the intersection of Route One and Clearwater 

Drive on Thursday, May 29th has been rescheduled to Monday, June 2nd. Crews will begin this work in 

the early afternoon to minimize disruption to morning traffic.  Additional flaggers will be utilized to 

maintain traffic while working near this intersection. The work area will be restored and fully available 

to traffic by Tuesday evening. 

 

 


